
SUMMER VILLAGE OF VAL QUENTIN 

WINDROW CLEARING POLICY  
              

 

The Summer Village of Val Quentin is committed to delivering cost-effective services that best 
meet the needs of our taxpayers and community.   
 
 
POLICY 

 

All property owners that would like to have the windrow cleared from their driveway must mark 
the driveway with either a red ribbon or a sign stating “clear driveway”. Unless otherwise 
indicated, with signage, by the property owner, the windrows will not be cleared of snow on all 
driveways coinciding with the snow plowing of the road. Windrow removal service will be 
provided only when the windrow is an accumulated height of 6 inches or greater. No windrow 
removal service will be provided to residents who push snow from their driveways into the 
windrow for removal by the Village. The intent of the windrow removal service is to allow for 
vehicle passage. It is not the intent of the program to provide full clearing and cleaning of the 
entire width of a driveway, from edge to edge. Approximately 1-2” of snow will be left to avoid 
damage to driveway entrances. 
 
 
 
PROCEDURE 

 

Windrows will only be removed from the edge of the roadway inwards to a maximum of 4 feet 
and a maximum length of 20 feet. Property owners with rear entrances will have to post signage 
indicating that they want the driveway entrance cleared. Under no circumstance will the plow 
operator enter private property to clear windrows. 
A $200.00 fee shall be charged for having a special call out if the driveway windrow is not 
cleared at the time coinciding with the snow plowing of the road. 
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